
academic staff  at the University of Texas, Galveston. For 15 years he lived in 
Portland, Oregon and had a private practice with an emphasis on neurotrauma, 
brain tumors, and NPH. Due to the growth and need of his NPH patients, 
Dr. Chen started an active NPH program and ran a support group for 
these patients.

For almost a year now, Dr. Chen has been with UCI Medical Center in Irvine, 
California. His goals are to build a multispecialty NPH program with an California. His goals are to build a multispecialty NPH program with an 
emphasis on the use of new techniques/devices to improve patient care. He also 
wishes to build a basic research program directed at the molescular mechanisms 
of cell (neuronal) injury.

Dr. Chen is married and has two children. His son is a medical student and his
daughter has a Master’s degree in Public Health. Dr. Chen’s entire family has 
been very involved in his work and dedication. They have assisted him with his 
NPH support groups and NPH walks in Oregon. NPH support groups and NPH walks in Oregon. 

We welcome Dr. Chen to our Medical Advisory Board!

Jeff Chen
National Hydrocephalus Foundation
is pleased to introduce and 
announce Jefferson (Jeff ) Chen, to 
our Medical Advisory Board.

Dr. Chen is originally from Pasadena
(California). He was an undergrad at
Caltech and went onto the MedicalCaltech and went onto the Medical
School at Johns Hopkins. Dr. Chen’s
residency training in neurosurgery 
was at UC San Diego. From there, he
had his fellowship training in 
neurovascular/skull base 
neurosurgery at the Barrows 
Neurological Institute. From there, Neurological Institute. From there, 
Dr. Chen spent 5 years on the  


